
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF MARSHFIELD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

TUESDAY 25th APRIL 2017 
 

 

Marshfield Parish Council held its Annual Parish Meeting on Tuesday 25th April 2017 in The Pavilion, 

Marshfield at 7.00 p.m. 
 

Cllrs Present:  Cllr T Albon-Crouch  Cllr B Veitch       Cllr G LeMasonry  

Cllr N Sweet       Cllr S Flint   Cllr T Durnell 

   Cllr A Christie   Cllr Munro-Davies     

    

 

Also present:  Mrs L McManus + 9 local residents  

 

Apologies:  Cllr H Finnegan Cllr B Stokes 

 

Confirmation of previous minutes 

Minutes of last year’s Annual Parish Meeting were proposed for acceptance by Cllr Sweet, seconded by 

Cllr Veitch, carried unanimously. 

 

Chairman’s Report 

Cllr Albon-Crouch welcomed everyone to the meeting and then gave the Chairman’s Report (copy on file).  

 

Community Land Trust 

Christine Eden Chair of the Marshfield Community Land Trust gave an update on the progress made. 

(Summary notes on file) 

Several questions were asked regarding finance. 

The Chairman thanked Christine for her report and the time the MCLT were putting into this important 

project. 

 

Parish Charity Accounts 

Accounts produced were: 

Dionysia Long’s Widow Charity – year ending 31 December 2016 

Marshfield Educational Foundation – year ending 31 December 2016 

Marshfield Community Centre Association – year ending 31 August 2016 

 

Matters for Discussion 

The question of dogs running loose on the playing field was discussed and the Parish Council will liaise 

with MORA. 

Cllr Sweet congratulated the Chairman on his excellent leadership during the year. 

  

Date of next Annual Parish Meeting 

To be confirmed. 

 

The meeting closed at 7.25p.m. 


